
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                         Friday, September 29, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Drumstick   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today  

   Claudia Leutsch – September 30 

 

 

1. Girls Who Code meets Monday after school in room 209B. Any questions please see 

Mrs. Neadly. 
 

2. Yearbook will have their first meeting on Tuesday in room 209B. See Mrs. Neadly with 

any questions. 
 

3. Do you want to learn how to make money with the stock market? If so, the Investment 

club is for you. You are given 100,000 dollars of fake money to invest as you desire with 

an ultimate winner decided at the end. For those of you who are interested in joining the 

investment club, we will be having our 1st meeting on Tuesday October 3rd in room 208. 

If you have any questions about the meeting, you can email or talk to Mr. O’Toole. 
 

4. Next EMM mtg: Monday, Oct 2 and Tuesday Oct 3 after school in Mrs. Kulaga’s room. 

 

5. First GO Club Meeting: Tuesday October 10th after school in Mrs. Kulaga's room. 

 

6. Last Night the Gurrie Girls Basketball teams took home another double double W. 

The 7th grade team kept it exciting the whole game with a 1-point delta in the score until 

they opened it up at the end of the 4th quarter when they went on a 7-0 run. This takes 

their record to 5 and 3. Audrey Bresnahan: 2 points and team leader in rebounds 

Sydney Kail: 2 points. Evie Riopell: 7 points and Makaela McGinnis: 6 points.  

 

The 8th grade team had a fun game starting the game with a 10- 0 run to take the lead and 

keep it throughout the game. Taylor Hoffenberg had 2 beautiful 3 pointers. ... 

The team now has a record of 6-2.  

 

Last night the 8th grade girls played a solid game against Washington, and pulled out a 

win. Maddie Shishman had six points, along with Taylor Hoffenberg hitting a shocking 

two 3 pointers. Wooh Hoo!! The scoring closed out with Elena Bailey contributing 5. 

Overall the team did well on defense and everyone contributed team spirit. The next 

game with be a home game on Monday against Pleasantdale, come out and support your 

roaring tigers!! Go GURRIE!! 

 

Mark your calendars for next Monday's home game against Pleasantdale.  

 

7. A huge congratulations to Haley Grace Pozulp for winning her first cross country race of 

her young career! She raced perfectly to beat McClure and set a personal best with a 

14:14 two-mile race. Well done. Kinley Baise continues to rise with a 3rd place overall 



finish with Zoey Schuda, and Emma Horn finishing 4th and 6th overall. Sydney and 

Kennedy Hartman rounded out the scoring for Gurrie in 10th and 11th. Nearly every girl 

set a personal best yesterday and everyone should be so proud of the win and the team 

effort.  

 

The boys team battled hard and were led by breakout runner Grant “Giggle Cat” 

Vongluekiat’s 6th place overall finish in 12:00. He was followed closely by the pack of 

Sal Alvarado (8th), Will Potter (9th), Jesse Nunez (10th), and Jonah Borling (12th) 

rounding out the scoring for Gurrie. It was an incredible team effort with personal bests 

all over the place.  

 

Remember: there is NO PRACTICE TODAY after school. Those running in tomorrow’s 

Bengal Invite will leave at 7am tomorrow. Be here with uniforms, spikes, sunscreen, and 

water. Huzzah!  

 

 

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


